
           
 

 

 

Vista Heights Middle School 

         Home of the Blackhawks 
Dear Students and Parents, 

 

It is time for the 8th grade class to have their Career and College Readiness (CCR) meeting with 
the counselors. It will be a group meeting in the auditorium at Vista Heights where the 
Counselors present information about: 

• High School Registration 

• High School Graduation Requirements 

• Regents Scholarship 

• Other ways to plan and pay for college and the future 
This will happen February 22nd and 23rd  during your student’s US History/ Geography class.  

Please see your student’s scheduled appointment above. 
We invite parents and guardians to join us in the auditorium during this time. It is a time that 
will help students plan for future successes in their lives. If you have any questions or feel a 
need to have an individual meeting with a counselor please feel free to call Mrs. Trudy Lewis at 
801-610-8771.  
 
Thank you for sharing your students with us and for giving us the opportunity to assist in 
making a difference in the future of our community, our country, and our world. We believe in 
our students. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mr. Tom Wiltbank 
Mrs. Nikki Peterson 
Mr. Butch Ringger 

Mrs. Karen Pauga 
Mrs. Heather Preece 
Mrs. Jenn Webb 
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